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Welcome back! 

Everyone is invited to join us for coffee and cake on 

Friday 9th September after drop off, in the school hall, to 

welcome our new families. 

Welcome back! 
I hope you have all enjoyed your summer holidays – 

they went past so quickly. I love listening to everyone’s 

adventures! 

 

Following from our feedback last year , over the 

summer, we hve put a lot more information onto our 

school website. You will also see some changes to this 

newsletter – please give us your feedback, it is 

appreciated.  

 

One of our main aims this year is to welcome parents 

into school more often – to look at your children’s work 

and to celebrate their learning with family and friends.  

 

Some polite reminders for the new year: 
1) We are a nut free zone. Please don’t send any 

snacks or packed lunches containing nuts. 

2) Uniform: Please ensure your child comes to 

school dressed in the appropriate named 

school uniform everyday and bring your PE kit in 

a bag because you will be changing at school. 

Unless you are in Oak Class (Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2) who need to come to school in PE 

kit on  

3) Drinks: Remember a water bottle everyday, this 

should be filled with water, not squash. We 

encourage the children to regularly drink from 

their bottles. Regularly sipping sugary drinks 

causes damage to children’s teeth.  

4) Breaktime snacks: Fruit or vegetables please.  

5) Parking: Please do not park in the pre-school 

car park 

6) School day: Our gates open at 8.40 and the 

school day begins at 8.50. We finish at 3.20, if 

you are going to be late, please let us know so 

that your child can be warned. If your child is 

going home with another adult, please can you 

inform the office because we can’t let them 

leave withour permisison from a parent. 

 

We are so grateful to members of our 

school PTA and friends of the school for 

their time and efforts during the holidays to 

carry out some maintenance jobs and 

clean our school. It has made a huge 

difference. 

Thank you! 

 
 

Attendance and punctuality 
Another of our objectives for the year is to 

increase our attendance and punctuality – 

letter to follow. The class with the best 

attendance each week will be rewarded. 

 

Clubs 
Please support the clubs we have on offer, 

we hope to have something to interest 

everyone. 

 

Would your child be 

interested in a cookery 

club with Mrs Bun the 

Baker? Please let the 

office know if your child 

would like to attend on 

Tuesdaysafter school.   



To find the calendar: Checkendon Primary School website: from the home page hit the green calendar 

button at the bottom of the page. 

 

 
 

 


